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There is absolutely nothing wrong with vote by mail in Oregon, or anywhere else. If 

Senator David Brick Smith wants to chase headlines by being a rediculous waste of 

time, he should resign, start a podcast and start spouting rediculous conspiracy 

theories online instead of wasting the legislature's time. 


